
From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
To: "dave@eras.biz"
Cc: Dhruv Patel (dhruv.balaji@gmail.com); Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RE: 110 Hegenberger
Date: Friday, January 16, 2015 9:30:00 AM

Dave,
 
Happy new year!  Now that the perjury statement issue is behind us, I reviewed the Alameda County
 Environmental Health (ACEH) case file.  It appears the only documents in the file are correspondences
 from ACEH.  Please upload your work plan and the previous investigation that the work plan references
 so we can get the review in the queue.

 

Regards,
Keith Nowell
 
Keith Nowell PG, CHG
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda , CA 94502-6540
phone: 510 / 567  - 6764
fax: 510 / 337 - 9335
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm
 
 

 

From: dave@eras.biz [mailto:dave@eras.biz] 
Sent: Monday, January 12, 2015 4:40 PM
To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Subject: 110 Hegenberger
 
Hi Keith, happy new year.  Thought I would check in and see where you are at with the project
 review now that we finally got the owner to sign the perjury statement. 
 
Best regards, Dave
 
David Siegel
Senior Program Manager
ERAS Environmental, Inc.
1533 B Street
Hayward, CA 94546
www.eras.biz
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